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This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers Members and 
Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you received this email in error please 
forward to the appropriate party and contact Krista Breakfield at the Metro East Service Office of 
Meritain Health to update the contact information. 

Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 

 
Attached is the Summer 2011 newsletter. Please be sure to provide this to your 
employees. This newsletter contains information concerning the upcoming 
health plan changes and rates to become effective September 1, 2011. This is the 
format in which we communicate such information to your employees relying 
on the employer to either print, mail, email, or direct members to the Egyptian 
Trust website at www.egtrust.org to retrieve this newsletter. 
 
With the upcoming open enrollment for the Egyptian Trust Health Plans, we 
thought it would be helpful to you if we provided the 1 page summary of the 
plan comparisons. We have attached a number of combinations of the plan 
offerings and believe this should cover every employer groups possible 
combinations of health plans being offered to their membership. Please feel free 
to include the appropriate summary comparison of the Plans you are offering 
your employees when you provide the newsletter. 
 
Also, this email and the attachments will also be made available on the private 
side of the Egyptian Trust website at www.egtrust.org. You only need enter your 
username and password to gain access. 
 
Wish you all a great and safe Summer! 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
 
Meritain Health 
13 Executive Drive, Suite 19 
Fairview Heights, IL 62208 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 3, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 

 
karen.giles@meritain.com 
 

Register at www.mymeritain.com to view your claims and enrollment information and much 
more! 

 

 


